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DEAR PARENTS/CARERS...

49 is the magic number

What makes 49 a magic number? In various ancient texts there is reference to the number 49.
Especially as a product of the multiplication of 7 times 7, as 7 is seen as a magic or holy number.
It is considered as a number of completeness, like the 7 days of creation, the 7 colors of the
rainbow, the 7 basic notes of a music scale. Seven is a Biblically perfect numeral representing
spiritual perfection and therefore 7 x7 is sometimes seen as the highlight level of spiritual
attainment. In numerology the number 49 is associated with the universal energy of creation,
progress, transformation, inner strength and growth. This number also signifies spiritual
awakening and enlightenment. This number signifies new beginnings and growth.

Why am | talking about 49 so much this week? Our school’s capacity is 49. And | am over the
moon to announce that we hit the magic number 49 today. Our school is officially full! 49
amazing children and their parents/guardians have joined the Huxley Family. This is an amazing
achievement for our little school; having gone from 4 pupils in 2020 to 49 today is amazing. We
could not be happier that our small school continues to grow from strength to strength. Thank
you for ongoing support- it means a lot. Here’s to a wonderful future together.

On top of this success, this week we had our first visit day for Reception 2025 places. We
already know of three families who have already applied for places at Huxley and the visit day
went extremely well too, with lots of keen interest in places for next year. We also have a huge
number of children now on a waiting list for our school places- so it is indeed exciting times for
our school.

Thank you to all the parents who came to the first Come Learn with me event of the school year-
we had so many of you there it was great to see. We hope you found it useful and informative.
Just a heads up that our Harvest will now be held in school this time- we don’t have our minibus
that week so we thought it would be easier to stay at school for Harvest this year.

Wellies- it is that time of year again where | will be saying only children with wellies or spare
waterproof trainers/boots can go on the field. If they don’t have them they will still be outside but
need to keep to the paths, caravan and outside classroom. Please can you make sure the
children have wellies/spare shoes in school so we can continue to have muddy fun but keep the
school clean and their feet dry.

Please see advert below for Mrs Fearnley’s new business contact and a shameless plug for my
fundraiser- currently doing the 30miles in September- walking each night after work. | am only 3
miles off completing it so | am on my last push. Please do not feel pressured to sponsor me. This
is just my own Care in the Community project- we will have many more school based Care in the
Community projects coming soon.

Have a great weekend,
Many thanks,
Mrs Gourley
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Friday- don’t forget we have Little
Seeds playgroup on Friday mornings- all
welcome!
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